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This week at 
Kerr MS:  
Monday 9/17 

Math MAP Testing 
Bring Chromebook charged 

 

Tuesday 9/18 
Reading MAP Testing 

Bring Chromebook charged 
 

7th FB @ Granbury Acton  
8th FB @ KMS  

Games start at 5pm  

   
Thursday 9/20 

7/8 Vball @ Weatherford 
Tison—Games start at 5pm 

 
Friday 9/21  

Fall Student Pictures  
*High School Dress Allowed*  

 

Saturday  9/22 

7&8 A-Team VB Tourney 
@ Kennedale  

Cougar Families-  

This week we will be administering our Beginning of Year Measure of Academic Progress (MAP) 

Test on Monday and Tuesday. Please send your student to school with their Chromebook fully 

charged and send the charger. If your student does not have a Chromebook, a loaner will be      

provided as this test is only available by computer.  

Mr. Neal (CHS Principal) and Mr. Leek (BHS Principal) asked us to pass the following information on 

to our students and parents this week:  

Students are welcome and encouraged to attend all events and support CHS and BHS! Please be 

sure your student adheres to the following expectations:  

1. Students must possess school ID (once it has been issued) and identify themselves by name and 

school/grade to BHS/CHS administration working the events if asked to do so.  

2. Students are expected to be in the bleachers unless they are moving to and from the concession 

stand and/or restrooms. No throwing, running or chasing.  

3. Students are expected to behave in a way that is a positive reflection on BISD and their middle 

school. Appropriate language is expected at all times.  

Not following these expectations may result in a consequence that may include removal from 

events and/or notification of the middle school administration.  

We will announce these expectations during PRIDE this week as well. Thanks for your support!  

Have a great week!  

-Kalee McMullen, Principal  

Safety Reminders:  

Please remind your students to cross the streets at 

crosswalks or stop signs. We have students who are 

darting across streets at places that are not             

intersections or safe to cross.  

Just a friendly reminder– It is against the law to be on 

your cell phone or smoke (including e-cigarettes) on 

school property.  

Thanks for helping us keep all students safe!  

The SSEP Mission 12 finalist team was recognized at the BISD 

School Board Meeting for presenting their experiment       

proposal at the Smithsonian National Air and Space Museum 

in Washington, D.C. We 

are so proud of our 

REALM students and 

their amazing             

accomplishments!  

Connect with us on  
Social Media  

Construction   Zone 

FB: @KMSCougars   TW: @KMSCougars   IG: Kerr_Middle   

Remind for KMS Parents: Remind.com/join/kmspare 


